
Worried about a child? 
If you are worried a child is at risk of, or suffering, neglect or abuse  

please contact the Isle of Wight Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH).  

Professionals 

To report concerns about a child's  

welfare please complete the  

Inter-Agency Referral Form (IARF) 

- scan the QR code above. 

The MASH team can also be       

contacted at mash@iow.gov.uk 

 01983 823436 (8.30am-5pm Monday  

to Thursday, 8.30am-4.30pm on Friday) 

0300 555 1373 at all other times to  

contact the Out of Hours service 

If you're worried that a child/young person is in immediate danger, call the police on 999 

REMEMBER… 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility 

For urgent child protection  

enquiries professionals can phone: 

Members of the public can contact  

the MASH on 01983 823435  


